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Dear Nordic friends, 
 
Bærum has been a member of The Nordic circle of twin cities since 1949, through our cooperation 
we have learned from each other and I feel that the activities have been beneficial both to our 
municipality and our organization. 

In Bærum we share the view that the time has come to reform our twin city cooperation to make it 
both more directed to concrete output to our cities and to make it more cost efficient. 

The city of Uppsala has made suggestions describing how we might develop a new cooperation. 

I support their views on the ways to move the twin city cooperation forward. I would like to 
underline that Bærum feels that the cooperation within the Nordic circle of twin cities is important. 

I hope we find ways to continue future cooperation to share knowledge and experience. 

The delegation from Bærum has a clear mandate to engage in the discussions on this topic at the 
upcoming pre-meeting in Hafnarfjördur. 

 
 
With best regards 

Lisbeth Hammer Krog 

 

Mayor of Bærum 
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